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To:  Priests 
Fr:  Anna Schiele – Director of Lay Personnel 
  Katita Schloemann – Safe Environment Coordinator 
Date:  August 1, 2019 
Subject: Catholic Mutual Group Trainings – 30 day reminder 
 

 
Over the past few months, you have received information on two mandatory trainings that are offered 

through Catholic Mutual Group.  All priests will have until September 1, 2019 to complete both 

trainings. 

 2019 Anti-Sexual Harassment Training for Supervisors 

 Safe Environment Training – Safe Haven 
 

The link to complete both trainings is https://sacramento.cmgconnect.org/  You will need to 

create an account.  If you already have an account with Catholic Mutual, please use your 

designated login and password. 

Please keep in mind that complying with the required trainings will allow you to remain in “Good 

Standing”. Therefore, any priest who is non-complaint with diocesan regulations will not be able to 

receive a Letter of Good Standing or Celebret until these required trainings are complete.  

We appreciate all you do and your cooperation in this matter! 

Please feel free to contact the following individuals with any questions: 

Bianka Torres              btorres@scd.org                    Anti-Sexual Harassment Training 

            Katita Schloemann      kschloemann@scd.org           Safe Haven 

            Sandra Canenguez      scanenguez@scd.org              Safe Haven 

 

Thank you. 
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